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Utilize these digital
graphics & post to your

social media accounts to
show your network how

you celebrate
multilingualism!

Tune into tonight’s
WDW to learn with

author Mandy
Yom!

Share this
infographic from
OELA with your

students & staff! 

Together with your
students, co-construct
a letter to your school
or district leadership
about your pride in

multilingualism

Share one way you’re
celebrating

multilingualism with
students this month and
tag the IRC on socials!

Create and share a
multilingual word 

wall in your classroom!
(See this sample here!)

Show us how your front
office or district office

demonstrates language
access!

Tune into tonight’s
WDW to learn from

author Araseli
Rodriguez!

Check out this book
list that celebrates

multilingualism!

Write a letter to
community partners and
ask about their language
assets! Template linked

here!

Watch this video from
IRC team members about

how we
#LoveOurLanguages!

Tune into tonight’s
WDW to learn from

author Sheila Glazov!

Check out this book
list that centers the

newcomer
experience!

Review these Advocacy
Scripts so that you can

advocate for students all
year long!

Print out these coloring
pages that show our

pride in multilingualism -
for kids and adults alike! 

Tune into tonight’s
WDW to learn with

author Valerie Butron!

Check out ELL2.0’s Case
Law reference page so that

we are all equipped to
advocate for our students &

families!

Share your favorite
multilingual books

on social media and
tag us! 

#lOVEoURlANGUAGES#lOVEoURlANGUAGES

Watch this TED
Talk about
embracing

multilingualism

Reach out to your public
library about hosting a
multilingual story hour!
Template linked here!

Collect the languages of
your classroom and post

on social media using
#LoveOurLanguages!

Check out these
readings, printable

resources & infographics
on translanguaging

https://www.canva.com/design/DAGAuK09-cY/8EDkIXytJpC678009ycewQ/edit
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGAuK09-cY/8EDkIXytJpC678009ycewQ/edit
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGAuK09-cY/8EDkIXytJpC678009ycewQ/edit
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGAuK09-cY/8EDkIXytJpC678009ycewQ/edit
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGAuK09-cY/8EDkIXytJpC678009ycewQ/edit
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGAuK09-cY/8EDkIXytJpC678009ycewQ/edit
https://ncela.ed.gov/sites/default/files/legacy/files/announcements/20200805-NCELAInfographic-508.pdf
https://ncela.ed.gov/sites/default/files/legacy/files/announcements/20200805-NCELAInfographic-508.pdf
https://ncela.ed.gov/sites/default/files/legacy/files/announcements/20200805-NCELAInfographic-508.pdf
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1liZFoxdO_HtR1uvzzuNz9x-SXmBi8-i56nLWfJzR8IY/copy
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1-77Zr737y0AYw2etJ6hTAQq9hrTGutpC/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=118101037286462109188&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1-77Zr737y0AYw2etJ6hTAQq9hrTGutpC/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=118101037286462109188&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bdlp1l0EC2gYRR_w87v3Y0O3mAAL2Hn6n2dN8bKlbcA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bdlp1l0EC2gYRR_w87v3Y0O3mAAL2Hn6n2dN8bKlbcA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1eO9Csvcn-mmHWYVFd43cOdOxl7N2PzDy/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=118101037286462109188&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1eO9Csvcn-mmHWYVFd43cOdOxl7N2PzDy/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=118101037286462109188&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1qMEthuhBgX9zdH_gnr4BePKLcAqcCq877d6nxv_xtEw/edit#slide=id.p
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1qMEthuhBgX9zdH_gnr4BePKLcAqcCq877d6nxv_xtEw/edit#slide=id.p
https://www.canva.com/design/DAF3bveiGRI/V-dX_jqnBSjll1wJW9K5Nw/edit?utm_content=DAF3bveiGRI&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton
https://www.canva.com/design/DAF3bveiGRI/V-dX_jqnBSjll1wJW9K5Nw/edit?utm_content=DAF3bveiGRI&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton
https://sites.google.com/view/ell20/el-case-law
https://sites.google.com/view/ell20/el-case-law
https://www.ted.com/talks/karen_leung_embracing_multilingualism_and_eradicating_linguistic_bias
https://www.ted.com/talks/karen_leung_embracing_multilingualism_and_eradicating_linguistic_bias
https://movingbeyondformls.blogspot.com/2024/01/advocate-for-multilingual-story-times.html
https://claimed.blog/2018/11/02/evolving-lilac-updated-thoughts-on-this-schema-for-multilingual-learners/
https://claimed.blog/2018/11/02/evolving-lilac-updated-thoughts-on-this-schema-for-multilingual-learners/
https://claimed.blog/2018/11/02/evolving-lilac-updated-thoughts-on-this-schema-for-multilingual-learners/
https://claimed.blog/2018/11/02/evolving-lilac-updated-thoughts-on-this-schema-for-multilingual-learners/

